
Town of Norwell 

Government Study Committee 

March 24
th

, 2011 

 

In attendance: Betsy Gordon, Dan Collins, Don Shute, Eric Russo 

 

Meeting convened at 7:20PM. 

1) Decided to postpone approval of minutes to next meeting when Paula was in 

attendance. 

 

2) Discussed the pros and cons of the meeting with the advisory board whereby they 

voted 5 ayes, 2 abstentions and 1 no to support new charter.   

 

3)  On April 4
th

, Paula White and Betsy Gordon will visit with the School Committee to 

review the final version of the Charter and answer any questions. 

 

4) Donald Shute will visit with the Board of Assessors, Board of Health and the Water 

Department to review the final version of the Charter and answer any questions. 

 

5) Betsy Gordon will visit with Planning Board, Library Trustees and Conservation 

Commission and Board of Selectmen to review the final version of the Charter and 

answer any questions. 

 

6) Others to be contacted are Council on Aging and CPC. 

 

7) Will assign PTO’s to Paula White. 

 

8) Reviewed Constant Contact information provided by Paula White and agreed it was a 

great idea to disseminate information as long as is as unbiased as possible. Committee 

felt that sending a Survey out via internet at this stage was too late. 

 

9) Scheduled meetings for April 21, 26 and May 5
th

 

 

10) Meeting adjourned at 9:02 PM. 

 
 


